
March-April 2025 Newsletter sent on 5th May 2025 
 
 
Dear donors and supporters, 
 
In these uncertain times, the children of Armenia need your help more than ever. 
At Oxford Armenia Foundation (OAF), we remain committed to fostering sustainable 
education in rural Armenia.  
 

 
March 2025 Book donations to Gndevaz, Vanashen, Vardablur, Gorayr schools 
supported by your donations 
 
OAF’s vision to strengthen literacy, numeracy, and well-being remains a top priority. 
Together with the OAF team, the student volunteers from Oxford University and our 
amazing partners in Armenia we work tirelessly towards delivering impactful 
educational programmes to disadvantaged communities.  
 

 
Steppingstones to Reading 2024-2025: direct implementation of CPD programme for 
preschool teachers supported by your donations 
 
In 2025, we rely on your generosity to fund our key projects. Please consider 
supporting our work by donating: 
 
1.   Via the new OAF Gofundme campaign: https://gofund.me/5824e11b 

2.   By bank transfer: 
Account name: Oxford Armenia Foundation 

https://www.oxarmfoundation.org/
https://gofund.me/5824e11b


Sort Code: 40-10-16 
Account number: 51551671 

3.   By cheque 
Oxford Armenia Foundation 
Address: 6 Wellington Road, 
Upper Heyford OX25 5AL, 
United Kingdom 

4.   By using Easyfundraising when you shop 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/oxford-armenia-foundation/ 
 

 
4th May 2025: pupils from schools across Lori region came together to participate in the 
KARDA Conference to share their understanding and discuss their thoughts on the 
books they read and studied. Supported and implemented by your donations. 
 
OAF is also looking for volunteers who are motivated to share their time and skills 
to make a difference: online English conversation classes throughout the year 
(knowledge of Armenian language is NOT a requirement) 
 

SAVE THE DATE 

The OAF Team welcomes all to the Divine Liturgie Fundraising Service 

Saturday 31st May at 11am - Lady Margaret Hall, University of Oxford 

 

The Oxford Armenia Foundation team would like to ask you to share this email with 
your friends, families and communities.  
We would also love to hear from you, please contact us 
on: oxfordarmeniafoundation@gmail.com 

 

The OAF team would like to thank you; with your support we continue to implement 
impactful programmes fostering equitable education in disadvantaged communities. 
 

With love and hope, the Oxford Armenia Foundation team 
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